
Dear [Conference Organizer's Name], 

Thank you for your email regarding the outcome of my abstract submission titled "[Abstract 

Title]." While I am disappointed to learn that my submission was not accepted, I appreciate the 

time and effort the review committee invested in evaluating my work. 

I would be grateful if you could provide any feedback or comments from the reviewers that 

could help me improve my research and future submissions. I am always eager to learn and grow 

as a researcher. 

Thank you once again for the opportunity to submit my work, and I hope to participate in future 

conferences organized by [Conference Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Affiliation] 

[Your Contact Information] 


